

Let's Do Some Good Today!



Past CKCF President/CEO, Al Rider was recently honored with the statewide Commonwealth Philanthropy Award.

270.737.8393

#### www.ckcf4people.org

### A Note from Davette

Today, I say a very heartfelt Thank You. Thank you to those of you who took the time to come to our recent Celebrating Community Philanthropy Luncheon. This annual event has become a community favorite and we appreciate the feedback and comments you share each year. This year we had a little trouble putting together the program for Celebrating Community Philanthropy. We wanted to highlight local initiatives and the impact they make in our community. The problem we encountered was trying to narrow down the great options to the few we could fit into a luncheon program. That is a *problem* I love to encounter! Make sure you take a look at pictures from the event on the back.

Thank you also to each of you receiving this newsletter. Somewhere over the past few years, we have connected -- as a donor, partner on a project or champion of our work in the community. Four times a year (each quarter in case you haven't noticed) we send this little newsletter to you. We share some of our news and the work that continues to help our community be a great place. And you

read it! How do I know? Because you stop me at the soccer field and the grocery to comment on something you read. Thank you!



Lindsey Alicna



Dr. Jody Prather

## Alicna and Prather join CKCF Board of Directors

CKCF is pleased to introduce Lindsey Keith Alicna and Dr. Jody Prather as the newest members of its Board of Directors.

Alicna, an agent with Kentucky Farm
Bureau Insurance, joins the CKCF Board of
Directors with a wide range of community
volunteer experience. She has served as
Junior Achievement Chair, United Way
Tocqueville Chair, board member for the
EHS Athletic Hall of Fame and UK Alumni
Association and volunteers in the children's
program at St. James Catholic Church.

Additionally, she helped lead the launch of Heels Together, a CKCF initiative.

"The Foundation is crucial to the development of our community and its citizens. It's an organization that can make an influence today and for our future. I am humbled to serve such an impactful

organization," said Alicna. Lindsey and her husband Brian live in Elizabethtown and have three boys, Barrett, Palmer, and Chapman.

Prather is a family practice physician in Elizabethtown. He currently serves on the E'town/Hardin County Industrial Foundation Board and previously served on the University of Louisville and the University of Louisville Foundation Boards.

"I believe in community first," said Prather. "I want to see Hardin County continue to grow to reach its full potential." Jody and his wife Missy reside in Elizabethtown with their three children, Cate, Amy and Trey.

"CKCF is honored to welcome these two community leaders to our Board," said Teri Bennett, CKCF Board Chair. "We know their experience and passion will add to the great work of CKCF to enhance our community."



# Celebrating Community Philanthropy

2

U

6

**Top:** The Youth Theatre of Hardin County performs Super-Cali-Fragilistic-Expe-Alidocious from Mary Poppins. **Below:** CKCF President /CEO Davette Swiney and Becky Ates talk about the work of Heels Together. **Right:** CKCF Board Chair Teri Bennett welcomes guests to Celebrating Community Philantrhopy.





We did not expect this news -- there are still a few Endow Ky Tax Credits available in the current appropriation. If you didn't make the July 1st date or your tax situation has changed and now you would like to take advantage of this opportunity for a

**20% Ky income tax credit**, there is still time. Call us at 270-737-8393 to learn more.



### IRA Charitable Rollover

If you are 70 ½ years old or older with an individual retirement account (IRA) you are now allowed to make a qualified charitable distribution from your IRA directly to a qualifying charity, such as a fund at Central Kentucky Community Foundation, without declaring the distribution as income. Under the Pension Protection Act (PPA) of 2006, which became permanent in December 2015, you may roll over up to \$100,000 in any one year from your IRA to certain funds at Central Kentucky Community Foundation without incurring any taxable income—a great tax savings opportunity!

Contact your tax/financial advisor or CKCF at 270-737-8393 for more information.